Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: traffic calming measures  
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1) The total number of cushions and speed bumps installed within the boundaries of Leicester.
Answer:

We do not hold a figure for the number of cushions and speed bumps installed within the boundaries of Leicester. Vertical traffic calming features have been installed since at least the 1990’s if not earlier and are many in number, comprising various different types of construction. 
Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because, in accordance with Section 1(1) of FOIA and Regulation 12(4)(a) of EIR, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

2) The total amount spent by Leicester on the installation, maintenance, and upkeep of cushions and speed bumps during the last three fiscal years (please specify the fiscal years).
We do not hold a figure for the installation of vertical traffic calming features. Costs for installing vertical traffic calming measures are embodied in whole scheme costs and are not recorded separately. We allocate £25k per annum for maintaining and replacing vertical traffic calming features. 

3) Any plans or proposals Leicester has for future investment in traffic calming measures, including but not limited to cushions and speed bumps.
The City Council has an ongoing annual programme rolling out 20mph zones across the City alongside other transport improvement works. Vertical traffic calming is used where required to help reduce traffic speeds. The extent of measures, if any, is determined on a scheme by scheme basis as part of the scheme design process. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

